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Red Wing Avenue Street & Utility Improvements  
(Red Wing Ave, 4th St, Alley) 

January 9, 2020 

Project Overview 

The City of Kenyon is planning a project for 2020 that will include bituminous 

surfacing and concrete curb and gutter improvements, concrete walk 

replacement, storm sewer and sanitary sewer improvements, and watermain 

improvements. 

• Red Wing Avenue from 2nd Street to 10th Street 

• 4th Street from Red Wing Avenue to ½ block west 

• Alley (South of 2nd St) from Red Wing Avenue to Forest Street 

 Informational Meeting 

The City will be hosting an Informational Meeting on Thursday, January 23, 

2020 between 5:00PM and 7:00PM at City Hall.  No formal presentation is 

planned. The purpose of this meeting is to provide residents with an informal 

opportunity to view preliminary plans, provide feedback, and ask questions to 

the design team. Updated estimates of projects costs and assessments will 

also be made available. 

 

Information gathered during this meeting will be used to make final revisions 

to construction plans and specifications.  

 

A project website has been created and can be found at the address below: 

https://www.bolton-menk.com/kenyon2019 
Additional information concerning the project including schedules, contacts, 

meeting information, maps, and more can be found on this site. Information 

from the January 23rd Meeting will also be posted after the meeting. 

Contacts 

Informational newsletters, such as this one, will be mailed to you periodically 

throughout the project design and construction.  If you have questions or 

concerns at any time, please contact Derek Olinger at 507-525-2685, or 

derek.olinger@bolton-menk.com. 
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